
Up to $50,000 

ROBBERY OF A LETTER CARRIER 

*Photo is not actual suspect vehicle but is a stock photo for that vehicle*

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the suspects responsible for the armed robbery of a United States Postal Service (USPS) 

Letter Carrier in the 1400 block of Mara Vista Ct., Crofton, MD. 

The incident occurred at approximately 1:10 P.M. on May 25, 2022.

The suspects were described as Black males wearing ski masks, long sleeve black jackets and black pants. 
The suspects were in a vehicle described as a 1999 or 2000 dark blue Jeep Cherokee with tinted windows 

and displaying a Washington, D.C. license plate. 

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE PEOPLE YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3739206
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




